
Dear Cornflowers and Parents 

 

I hope you are all well. Thank you all for your efforts with 

the work I have set.  

I loved looking at all your spring pictures and the different 

approaches you took.  

I have just found out that some of your Purple Mash tasks 

from a few weeks back have not been marked – it’s not 

because I didn’t look for them it’s just because I’m still 

learning how to use all the teacher facilities and navigate 

round the site, so sorry if I have missed anything. 

The spelling quizzes seem to work well, so I will keep setting 

them. If you get any wrong, please make sure you learn 

them just as you would in your homework book. 

Keep checking Purple Mash and the class pages as I will 

continue to post things on there. 

Take care. 

 

Mr D 

 


